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Thursday 30th January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to 5SD’s Class Assembly during which the children will share 

with you some of the fantastic work they have done during the Autumn Term and the first 

part of the Spring Term.  

Due to a clash of dates, please note that this assembly will now be taking place on Thursday 

13th February at 2.30pm (instead of Tuesday 11th February that has been noted on previous 

letters).  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss R Kohli 

Executive Headteacher 
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